
Eric Hawkins  a worker on the WA/N  
ID/AK staff asked to leave the work 
 

 

The below email was sent by Eric Hawkins, a worker on the WA/N. ID/AK staff. 

. 

At this point in time, we are not aware of allegations concerning Eric, only concerns 

about behavior as indicated in his email. 
 

 


